## CLASS OF 2023

## TREY FRUEND

I would be honored to return as a representative in the SGA House of Representatives to continue working on meaningful projects and advocating for the needs of TCU students. Serving as the Chair of the Academic Affairs Committee over the past year has given me a meaningful avenue to pursue change and serve my fellow Horned Frogs. This past year, I have led projects ranging from advocating for the mental health needs of students, delaying the P/NC deadline, helping textbooks become more accessible, and bringing back the SGA Faculty Member of the Year Award. Through representing the concerns of the student body in Faculty Senate meetings, leading a team of incredibly talented leaders on my committee, and introducing impactful legislation, I have pushed forward ideas that serve the needs of TCU students. These projects are ongoing, and if reelected, I cannot wait to continue on the progress we have made within the upcoming school year. Furthermore, there are many new ideas that need to be heard that I am eager to bring to fruition. Through my relentless passion for TCU, I will ensure that all students are welcome, and I will serve as their voice and as their representative. I look forward to continuing to create positive change for the TCU community! Lead on and go Frogs!

## **KELLY MAHONEY**

I want to continue my work on the SGA House of Representatives this coming year as a way to give back to TCU. This place has given me so much- friends that have turned into family, and a beautiful campus that turned into home, and I'm so incredibly lucky to be here. We've all been struggling to connect with each other throughout the pandemic, but now that we can see the light at the end of the tunnel, we can slowly return back to the TCU we know and love. More than anything, I want everyone in my constituency to feel welcome and loved by TCU.

## WYATT REITER

Personally, I believe that my passion for TCU is the number one reason why I am a good fit to for SGA House. Through my various involvements, I have demonstrated a passion for TCU sports (Frog Pickle, Frog Club), integrating first year students into the community (Frogs First, Frog Camp, Frog Aides), being a leader in my studies (AddRan Ambassadors, Honors College), on campus (SGA House, SGA Cabinet), and the FW community (DOTB, Special Olympics). With my experience in these areas, I can help teach new SGA members about the inner workings of house while serving as an open minded voice of the campus community.